From: phyllis wetzel

To: Jacqueline Schad

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT -

Date: Sunday, April 25, 2021 3:35:58 PM
Greetings,

My name is Phyllis Wetzel and T have lived in Ashland for 46 years.I am writing on behalf of the health of our
Community. I have seen so much infill in these years; I remember when Mt. Meadows was a Mountain meadow.
urge the city and the school board to please maintain the Lincoln Park school yard as a neighborhood park. We are
losing so much open space, from the “affordable” (thats a joke!) Housing on the corner of Mountain Avenue and
East Main to the more recent development across from the Post office where there once stood a lumber yard,
offering a beautiful view of the mountains, to the numerous other “new” neighborhoods and developments. We are
losing the views and open space of our beloved town. I beg you to keep the open space at Lincoln School as an open
area where our children and grandchildren can romp and play and where we can still gather and watch the fireworks
as a community on the 4th of July.

Thank you,

Phyllis Wetzel,



